UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS LAWRENCE

DIVISION OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION AND
INTERCOLLEGIATE ATHLETICS

Excerpt from Director's Meeting, March 1, 1940

"The Board of the University of Kansas Physical Education Corporation met at 3:00 P.M. on March 1, 1940 in the Pine Room of the Union Building with the following members present: Professor Davis, Dean Stockton, Mr. Guy W. Smith, Mr. J.B. Smith, Mr. Woodruff, Mr. Nash, Mr. Wedell, Mr. Van Cleave, Mr. Mullen, Mr. Clucas, Mr. Henry, Mr. Nettels, and Mr. Klooz."

Moved by Woodruff and seconded by Stockton that the Director and Finance Committee take steps to arrange with the University Health Service for all Medical care of all athletes and in so far as possible and practical that a physician be assigned to all practices and games to be effective only in case where the Head Coach requests the service. Carried."